
 

 

Friday 5 November 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

RE: Christmas Newsletter   
 

We would like to make you aware of some upcoming dates for your diary. Please see as 
follows: 
 
Monday 8 November – Dove House, Rudolph Run Assembly - A lady from Dove House 
Hospice will be doing a virtual assembly on the work Dove House do and how we are 
going to raise money for them by doing a sponsored Rudolph Run. The Rudolph run will 
happen on Thursday 9 December. Please see below.  
 
Friday 19 November – Children in Need Day – The children can come dressed in non-
school uniform or anything with Pudsey Bear on. We will open a payment request on the 
school gateway for donations. 
 
Monday 22 November – Snapshot reports for the children to go home. 
 
Tuesday 30 November – Parents evening – Public Health England briefings will be over 
the next few weeks so we will decide on the format of these meetings after that. 
 
Thursday 9 December – Rudolph Run – More information regarding this will be sent out 
nearer the time. We will be receiving reindeer ears and red noses from Dove House.  
 
Friday 10 December – Closed for staff training  
 
Wednesday 15 December – Visit to Keyingham Church - We will all take a walk down to 
Keyingham Church were the children will be singing songs. The younger children will be 
doing a small performance. As the school is closed for Christmas jumper day, we will be 
doing out Christmas jumper day for this event.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

From feedback from our parent survey, I will make it a priority to post more on our 
Twitter page. Posts will include pictures, events and children’s comments. More of a 
discussion on how we communicate as a school will be discussed on Mondays Parents 
Voice meeting.  
 
Kind regards, 

 
Lucy Richardson 
Operations Manager 
 
 


